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Open Letter to Governors Requesting Proclamation Declaring Month of October as 

The Remembrance Month for Americans Killed by Illegal Aliens 

 

 

Dear Governors: 

 

Our organization is dedicated to honoring and remembering Americans whose lives were tragically cut short 

by illegal aliens—deaths that were entirely preventable. 

 

In October 2020, per our request, President Donald J. Trump signed a proclamation recognizing the National 

Remembrance Day for Americans Killed by Illegal Aliens.  We are now proud to announce that this solemn 

day of remembrance has been extended to a month-long observance. 

 

We ask you to consider signing and issuing the attached proclamation to officially declare the month of October 

as the "Remembrance Month for Americans Killed by Illegal Aliens."  Your leadership in this matter would 

honor the memory of the victims and serve as a powerful reminder of the need to protect every American life!  

Every one of these individuals should still be with their families, living out their American Dream! 

 

To further support this initiative, we invite you to download and share our Stolen Lives Quilt memorial banners 

from our website or from social media: @StolenLivesQLT. These banners serve as a voice for those who no 

longer have a voice.  We respectfully ask you to be their voice. 

 

Thank you in advance for helping raise awareness of the horrific and permanent life-long impacts due to illegal 

immigration.  Illegal immigration is not a victimless crime!  Thank you. God bless America. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Maria Espinoza  

Co-founder / National Director 
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